
Burde t t , Felecia 
/ 

From: KnowWho Services <noreply@knowwho.services> 
Sent: Friday, January 01, 2016 11:29 AM 
To: Puco Docl<eting 
Subject: I support AEP's dean energy investments 

Dear PUCO, 

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, 
and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan 
prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio. 

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for 
creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The 
further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not 
just thanks, but opportunities. 

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and 
coal transition commitments. 

Sincerely, 

Danielle Braun 
3122 Bellewood Ave # 2 
Cincinnati, OH 45213-
dragonettedanielle@juno.com 
(513) 549-3294 
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Tills if3 t o c e r t i f y f h - t t!iG iz?.̂ ^o .̂ epp-ar ing aro an 
Eiccuratt-:! and corxrAeta rsrroclucti.on o:: a c:;3e t x l e 
{5oc'ujrser.t doliveroa in tha regular course cf busi^i^^s. 
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